Dear Ms. Katherine DuBois,

Thank you for your e-mail and forwarding Mr. Paata Tsikurishvili’'s personal invitation for Suzuki
to participate in your global Physical Theater Conference.

Here is a short message from Suzuki for artists around the world:
“Now is a difficult time for theatre artists around the world. We are forced to live apart from each
other in solitude. However, we mustn’t stay alone. When this pandemic finally ends, theatre
artists must unite in solidarity to show the world the power and value of theatre.”

-Suzuki Tadashi
I hope that the Physical Theater Conference will be a success.
Kind regards,
Yoshie Shigemasa

Managing Director
Suzuki Company of Toga



